
Report a Street Light Outage

If you notice a streetlight out, please report
it to Cloverland by calling (800) 562-4953 or
by completing an online submission via the
given website.

If you are reporting more than one
streetlight outage, please complete and
submit a separate form for each streetlight
outage.

https://www.saultcity.com/publicservices/page/report-street-light-outage
https://www.cloverland.com/member-services/report-streetlight-outage/?fbclid=IwAR2mho74DW25xonxnRsaUxSY4RCNbTbDNXFKUC4PSnE0SVvl7nFz-6GNBmQ

